
   
 
  
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 17/18:566 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 19/03/2018.  
 
Please can you tell me if the trust has found rough sleepers sleeping in any of its A&E 
departments or other areas of hospitals at any point over the last five years? 
If so, please tell me how many rough sleepers and on how many occasions for each year 
over the last five years. 
 
Unfortunately I am unable to provide you with the information you have requested, for the 
following reasons:  
 
This is not information we collate. When we have need to remove someone we may 
suspect that the individuals are rough sleepers but we have no means of confirming 
this.  
 
 


